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Life is very precious and many who tried to commit suicide and did not succeed were 

glad to have the second chance.  

I am opposed to this bill especially: 

• Expand language to allow non-physicians to prescribe lethal medication under 

Oregon’s “Death With Dignity Act;” 

• Cut the state’s 15-day waiting period in half; 

 

Please do not let this bill proceed any further! 

 

Thank you,  

Janet McKeehan 

 


